
Dear All, 
 
I am a consumer bankruptcy attorney.  I try to charge my clients as little as is reasonable.  It is important 
that the forms are as short as possible 
and that there is not grey space or blacked out areas.  These do not add to the forms usefulness and yet 
make the forms more expensive for 
my office to print and to prepare.  It might seem small to the committee but it all adds up.  
 
Loraine P Troyer Esq. 
Attorney at Law 
121 N. 3rd St. 
Goshen, IN 46526 
574-534-2347 
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